
The Nursery School will be closed next week, March 23-27 in response to the COVID-19 crisis. We are 
working with University officials to determine how our program can best operate to support University 
personnel in the coming weeks.   I will share this information as soon as it is available. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this uncertain and difficult time.  My heart goes out to all that are 
affected by this world crisis. 
 
Best, 
Nikki Scheele 
Director 
Washington University Nursery School 

 


